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LD 1049

I am writing in support of LD 1049. An individual who is lawfully able to possess and
carry a firearm should not have to inform law enforcement for unrelated interactions
that a firearm is present. It’s important to note that criminals would not disclose this
information, why should a law abiding citizen be required to? This is common sense,
and has no impact on the interactions otherwise.



